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LOOKING AHEAD  
  Daily Office: Monday, Wednesday Friday & Saturday at 8am & 5.30pm 

  Tuesday 8am & 4.30pm  
   

Sunday 15 July 10am   Mass for Trinity 7 

Wednesday 18 July 6.45pm  PCC Meeting (church hall) 
Friday 20 July 9.30-11am  Little Lights 
Sunday 22 July 10am   Mass for the Feast of Mary Magdalene 

Sunday 29 July 10am   Mass for Trinity 9 
Sunday 5 August 10am  Mass for the Feast of the Transfiguration 

Sunday 12 August 10am  Mass for Trinity 11 
Sunday 19 August 10am  Mass for The Blessed Virgin Mary 
Sunday 26 August 10am  Mass for Trinity 13 

Sunday 2 September 10am  Mass for Trinity 14 
Sunday 2 September 7pm  Young People’s Service 
Tuesday 4 September 12-4pm Tuesday Sale 

Friday 7 September 9.30-11am Little Lights 
Sunday 9 September 10am  Mass for Trinity 15  

Tuesday 11 September 12-4pm Tuesday Sale 
Friday 14 September 9.30-11am Little Lights 
Sunday 16 September 10am  Mass for Trinity 16 

Wednesday 19 September 6.45pm PCC Meeting (church hall) 
Friday 21 September 9.30-11am Little Lights 

Saturday 22 September 10-5pm Open House 
Sunday 23 September 10am  Mass Trinity 17 
Sunday 23 September 12-5pm Open House 

Sunday 30 September 10am  Mass for Michael & All Angels 
Sunday 7 October 10am  Mass for St Francis 

Sunday 7 October 2pm   Animal Blessing Service 
Sunday 7 October 7pm   Young People’s Service 
Sunday 14 October 10am  Mass for Trinity 20 

Tuesday 16 October 12-4pm  Tuesday Sale 
Friday 19 October 9.30am  Little Lights 
  

 
 

Winner of ‘The UK's Best Modern Churches’ award November 2013 

Next Sunday: 22nd July 2018 
Mass for the Feast of Mary Magdalene 

173   235    287   508 
Song of Solomon 3:1-4 Mary S   2 Corinthians 5:14-17 Nikki  

    Psalm 42   Gospel:  John 20:1-2, 11-18  

Intercessions: Julian 
Chalice:  Mary S    Sidespeople:  Mary S & Elaine 

 

Vicar:   Mother Bernadette Hegarty 020 3774 6833 
Churchwarden:  Julian Bream   07818 048048 

Churchwarden:  Safia Dimsdale 
 

DONATIONS gratefully received for our building fund by 

cheque payable to St Paul's, Bow Common, Gift Aided where 
possible. 
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THE PARISH OF 
 ST. PAUL WITH ST. LUKE    

 BOW COMMON  

 
 

Sunday 15th July 2018 
 

Mass for 7th Sunday after Trinity 
 

310    313    513     510 
Amos 7:7-15 Mary Mc   Ephesians 1:3-14 Aimee   

 

    Psalm 85   Gospel:  Mark 6:14-29 
  

Intercessions: Mthr. Bernadette 
 

Chalice:  Safia    Sidespeople:  Helen & Edward 
 
 

PLEASE PRAY FOR:  
Esther Christian, John Christian, Rachel Christian,  

Caroline Smith, Layo Olaniyan, Florence Ebseye, Audrey Mameli, Tracy 
Deirki, Robert Partridge, Rita Dogterom, Nojahan Hamid,  

Simon Gordon-Clarke, Eileen Rosser   
 

Our link church of Santa Monica, Maputo in Mozambique 

Our church School – St Paul with St Luke 
 

July Year’s Mind: Stephen Fethney, Bill Mitchell, Lily Mc Carthy,  
Keith Wright   

R.I.P:  Thomas Baroi 
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Today we celebrate the 7th Sunday after Trinity as we continue 

our journey through the green season of ‘Ordinary Time’.   
 

Aimee will be giving a farewell talk to us this morning. 
 

Do stay behind for our bring and share lunch for Aimee.  
 

R.I.P Thomas Baroi.  Please hold David, Helen, Dora and 

Doreen in your prayers as David’s father died recently. 
 

 

A big THANK YOU to everyone 
who helped at our Jumble Sale 

yesterday.   
We raised £210.   
Well done everyone! 
 

 

 

 

A reminder to all who agreed 

to donate a bottle a month for the Christmas 

Bazaar.  We are half way through the year now! 
 

 

 

PCC members, please note that the next PCC Meeting 
is this Wednesday 18 July 6.45pm in the church 
hall. 
 

 

 

Farewell Bring & Share Lunch for Aimee today: 
Sunday 15th July 2018.  
Aimee’s time with us is coming to an end. Her last Sunday is 

today Sunday 15th July 2018 and her last day will be Friday 
20th July.  
 

Aimee has been accepted for ordination training and we wish 
her every blessing on her journey ahead.  We will all miss her 

and we thank her for all that she has contributed to ministry 

here at St Paul’s. 
 

 

Little Lights are taking a ‘well-deserved’ 

summer break and will start up again in 

September.  A big THANK YOU to Laurie and 

Jolie for all their hard work during the year. 
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Sunday School will be taking a 

well-deserved break in August.  
The last Sunday School before 

the summer break will be on 
Sunday 5th August. Sunday 

School will start back on Sunday 

9th September.   
 

 

 

Some news from Jo, who left us just over a 

year ago.  Jo has been accepted by the 

Church Army for training, so she is now 
officially a Church Army evangelist in training. 

Please hold Jo in your prayers as she enters 
this part of her faith journey.  She sends her 

love and best wishes to all at St Paul’s. 
 

 

 

 

Bow Council News – Dates for your Diary 
 

Sunday 5 August 12.30pm - Bow Group Picnic, Tower 

Hamlets Cemetery.  
We are all invited to 

join others from St 
Paul’s Old Ford, All 

Hallows Bow, St 
Mary’s Bow and St 

Barnabas for a picnic.  
Debbie, Mary Mc and 

Mthr. Bernadette went 
last year – it really is 

an enjoyable event. 
 

Monday 24 September at 

7pm – Bow Group Quiz, St 
Paul’s Bow Common.  
 

As the winning team, we are 
hosting the event this time.  

Please do come along and 
support this Bow Group 

event. 


